Dear Fellow Duke and Soccer Lovers,
We hope that you are all staying safe and healthy during this pandemic period.   Our own three soccer playing kids are going a little stir crazy with no teams to play on or soccer on TV to watch but we have been playing a lot of soccer tennis on our driveway!  It can get quite competitive to say the least!

As we look forward to the summer and what it may hold in regards to our summer camps and ID clinics, we are taking careful direction from the NC Governor and the Duke administration as to what will be allowed.   As of now, Duke is not allowing any summer school or camps on the Duke campus through the end of July.   It does appear that the Governor will allow businesses such as parks and gyms, salons, etc... to begin reopening shortly so we are hopeful that our camps will be allowed to happen as well.  To this end, we have secured The Wake Competition Center (WCC) near the RDU airport which is a fantastic new state of the art turf facility within 15-20 minutes of the Duke campus that is ready to host us if we are allowed to offer camps.  So as of today, we can confirm that our June Summer day camp will be offered here as well as our July Summer Day camp and High School Age ID clinics (in lieu of our on campus overnight ID clinics) will also be offered here.

We know that this is a rapidly evolving situation that often has daily changes happening so we are happy to offer a NO payment registration for new registrants so that you can secure a spot in our camps without the pressure of paying anything up front.  Once we are closer to these camps beginning or get official confirmation to hold the camps, we will start to collect payment.  We hope that this will give you peace of mind in scheduling your summer plans.   
So, for now, please stay well and enjoy this gift of free time and family togetherness :)
Sincerely,
John Kerr
Duke Head Men’s Soccer Coach 
www.dukesoccercamp.com
